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$5,000 Reward offered regarding a Vehicle Theft and Vandalism at Ranch  

*** 
 

Yavapai Silent Witness is offering a $5,000.00 cash 

reward for the arrest of the suspects in a recent ranch 

vandalism and theft! 

On June 7, 2017, an unknown suspect or suspects stole a 

pick-up truck from a ranch located approximately 10 miles 

east of Interstate 17 off Dugas Road in Yavapai County. 

After taking the pick-up, the suspects drove it through 

several ranch gates causing thousands of dollars-worth of 

damage. 

The pick-up (which is still missing) is a gray 2002 

Chevrolet ½ ton extended cab with a 4 inch lift and a 

white tool box in the bed. The pick-up also has a black 

brush guard on the front as well as an 8000 pound 

wench in the front. The vehicle’s license plate number 

is Arizona 243HCZ. 

If you have any information on this theft and vandalism you 

are asked to call Yavapai Silent Witness at 1-800-932-

3232. A $5,000.00 cash reward is being offered and you 

never have to give your name.  You must call Silent 

Witness to become eligible for the reward. The case 

investigator, Detective Todd Swaim, may be contacted 

directly at 928-554-8605. Refer to case number 17-

020201.      

A photo of the truck is not available at this time.  

Citizens can contact the Yavapai County Sheriff’s Office with information or questions at 928-771-3260 or the YCSO website: 

www.ycsoaz.gov 

http://www.ycsoaz.gov/

